Manor Primary School

Newsletter 3





This week all the children from years I to 6 should have brought home their login details for Boom Reader.

In order to support parents in setting up their account our MAT team have created a short video to help. https://youtube.com/shorts/AiwJ-qHdAHs?feature=share

We would appreciate it if you could add any comments when hearing your child read to Boom Reader.

Many thanks for your support!



Our children have made a great start to the year in terms of attendance. Can we ask our parents and carers to support us in reporting your child's absence on our MCAS App, our telephone system is currently being updated so parents are unable to leaves message. Thank you for your continued support.



Thank you for supporting our Healthy Eating Policy! Could we remind parents and carers not to send items that contain nuts as we have a number of children who have severe nut allergies.



Our after school clubs for years I to 6 begin next week. Could parents please ensure that children have been booked onto clubs using our MCAS App.

Once our clubs have started children will be unable to swap as the learning will have started.



Thank you to all our parents for using our MCAS App to book school lunches. If you would like to look at the full menus these can be found on our App in Important Documents.



Next week we will be sending out our Dates for the Year document, this will outline all our important dates for the year to support parents and carers in attending special events that are happening in school.

In the next few weeks we will begin our Praise Assemblies on a Friday where we recognise the hard work of individual children. If your child is being recognised in assembly, they will given an invitation for parents and carers the week before.